BA-PHALABORWA MUNICIPALITY
MEMORANDUM
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR : PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

TO : DIRECTOR: CORPORATE SERVICES

FROM : DIRECTOR: PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

DATE : 22 MARCH 2017

SUBJECT ! REQUEST FOR ADVERTISING OF TOWN PLANNING FORMS ON THE

MUNICIPALITY WEBSITE.

BACKGROUND

The Planning and Development Department intends advertising Town Planning forms used
to apply for land use rights in terms of SPLUM By-Law. The Director: Corporate Services is
hereby requested to publish such forms on the Municipality website.

H.P MAL
DIRECTOR: PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT




